From:

(NHS SOUTH, CENTRAL AND WEST COMMISSIONING SUPPORT

UNIT)

Sent:

06 February 2020 15:24

To:

SARquidance

Subject:

Consultation Feedback

External: This email originated outside the ICO.

Dear ICO,

I would like to provide feedback on the Right of Access guidance on behalf of SCW CSU.

P23 – states that organisations cannot 'stop the clock' whilst seeking further information from applicants as to the information they are requesting. This potentially conflicts with Recital 63 of the GDPR which states 'where the controller processes a large quantity of information The controller should be able to request that, before the information is delivered, the data subject specify the information or processing activities to which the request relates.'

Also, if the request is unclear and you need further information as to the location of the data or where they were seen or if the request is not clear - it seems unfair and puts the controller at a disadvantage that the time will start ticking away.

Kind regards

NHS South, Central and West

IG Enquiries Mailbox: SCWCSU.IGEnquiries@nhs.net

Omega House, 112 Southampton Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 5PB

www.scwcsu.nhs.uk



The information in this email may be confidential and is intended solely for the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please note that the information contained in this email /attachment(s) may be subject to Public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

recipient please inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch, https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail